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States Greffe 

 
Deputy Tom Binet, Minister for Health and Social Services 
 
 
 
BY EMAIL 
 
4th July 2024 
 
 
Dear Minister, 
 

Assisted Dying Review Panel  
 
Thank you for your letter dated 5th June 2024 in relation to the development of assisted dying 
legislation and continued scrutiny of assisted dying.  
 
The Panel also wish to thank your Officers for their contributions and expertise throughout the 
Panel’s review, and the Panel is pleased that your Ministerial Response has accepted 10 
recommendations and partially accepted 2 recommendations.  
 
The Panel have decided to consider the timeframe and process for the next phases of assisted 
dying in the first instance and would welcome a meeting with yourself and Officers in relation 
to this. The Panel’s Officer will be in touch to make arrangements for this briefing to take place 
in due course. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Deputy Louise Doublet 
Chair 
Assisted Dying Review Panel  

 


